

## ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

June 23, 2017

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has canceled their regularly scheduled meeting on June 27<sup>th</sup> and will replace it with a special meeting. The special Board of Education meeting will be held in the Alcorn Professional Development Library located at 1010 Enfield Street and will start at 7:00 PM.

The June 27th Special Board of Education meeting agenda will be forthcoming. Thank you.

cc: BOE